
Ice Cream Social 
Please join us for an 

Ice Cream Social  

on Tuesday, August 16, 2016 

from 4:30pm to 5:30pm. 

You are invited to share in some delicious 

ice cream and have the chance to meet your 

child’s new teachers and classmates. 

Information packets containing a welcome  

letter to their new room, teacher’s 

biography, daily schedule, and school 

calendar of events will be given to each 

child. 


